
AGREEMENT AND RELEASE OF LIABILITY 
 
 
I, (PRINT NAME)________________________________________________________,  HEREBY 
ACKNOWLEDGE: that I am voluntarily  participating in the River City Beemer Rider Skills 
Day for motorcycle instruction, training and participation in motorcycle riding at the 
premises of Thunderhill Park a racetrack, located in Willows, California. 
 
       I AM AWARE THAT MOTORCYCLE INSTRUCTION AND RIDING ARE HAZARDOUS 
       ACTIVITIES AND I AM VOLUNTARILY PARTICIPATING IN THESE ACTIVITIES 
       WITH KNOWLEDGE OF THE DANGER INVOLVED AND HEREBY AGREE TO ACCEPT 
       ANY AND ALL RISKS OF PERSONAL INJURY, PROPERTY DAMAGE OR DEATH. 
       PLEASE INITIAL HERE TO INDICATE YOU 
      HAVE READ THE ABOVE   
 
 
AS LAWFUL CONSIDERATION, for being permitted by River City Beemers or one of its officers 
or directors to participate in these activities and use the facilities described above, I 
hereby agree that I, my heirs, distributees, guardians, legal representatives and assigns 
will not make a claim against, sue, attach the property of or prosecute River City 
Beemers or one of its officers or directors for injury, damages or death resulting from 
the negligence or other actions or inactions, howsoever caused by any of the above named 
or the facility named herein, as a result of my participation in motorcycling activities. 
In addition, I hereby release and discharge River City Beemers and its officers or 
directors from all actions, claims or demands, I, my heirs, distributees, guardians, 
legal representatives, successors or assigns, now have or hereafter have for injury, 
property damage or death resulting from my participation in motorcycling activities. 
 
I also without condition hereby waive and release all rights to use and publication of my 
name, image and likeness for any purpose, which may appear in any video or still 
photography made during the River City Beemer event.  I consent and agree to be 
photographed and I understand that any video or photo made during the River City Beemer 
event may be used for commercial or instructional purposes and is the sole Property of 
River City Beemers Motorcycle Club. 
 
       I HAVE CAREFUILY READ THIS AGREEMENT AND FULLY UNDERSTAND ITS 
       CONTENTS. I AM AWARE THAT THIS IS A RELEASE OF LIABILITY AND A CON- 
       TRACT BETWEEN MYSELF AND RIVER CITY BEEMERS, AND/OR ITS OFFICERS OR 
       DIRECTORS AND SIGN IT OF MY OWN FREE WILL. 
 
 
Participant:      Witness: 
 
_________________________    __________________________ 
        (Signature)                                 (Signature) 
 
__________________________                   _________________________ 
       (Printed Name)                              (Printed Name) 
 
Date:___________________________             Date:_________________________  
 
 

PLEASE COMPLETE BOTH SIDES OF THIS FORM! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 

River City Beemer (RCB) Event Participants Responsibilities 
TO BE READ AND ACKNOWLEDGED BY EACH PARTICIPANT: 

 
 

All motor vehicles may be considered inherently dangerous, and you have voluntarily 
entered a RCB motorcycle event.  RCB has adopted rules for the conduct of each 
participant at its events, which are intended to promote the safety of all participants. 
In order to help assure an informative, fun day conducive to learning for all 
participants free of personal injury or property damage, the rules and all instructions 
by RCB personnel at the event must be followed. 
 
Rules directed or related to safety are intended to make all participants concerned with 
safety, but RCB does not guarantee compliance with or enforcement of the rules, or 
guarantee any participant's safety even if the rules are followed. 
 
Each student participant in a RCB event participates based on his/her own evaluation of 
personal abilities, including an assessment of the safety aspects of the facilities and 
the conditions under which the school is conducted, and each participant assumes the 
risks of participation, as RCB does not assure or warrant the safety of any participant. 
 
RCB does not provide insurance of any type at its events and urges you not to operate a 
motorcycle at an RCB event or any other time without adequate personal medical insurance 
coverage. 
 
If you have any doubt about your personal abilities to participate in a RCB event, or if 
you have not adequately prepared yourself and your equipment, or if you question the 
condition or safety of the facility where the RCB event is conducted, or if you believe 
your personal medical and other insurance coverage may not be adequate to compensate you 
for any injury or loss that might occur upon your participation in an RCB event, you are 
urged to notify RCB who will immediately refund your entry fee. 
 
THE UNDERSIGNED ACKNOWLEDGES having read the foregoing and understands the content 
thereof. 
 
Date of Event: September 20, 2009   Participant Name:_____________________________ 
 
Location: Thunderhill Park   Participant Signature:________________________ 
          Willows, CA 

 
 

PLEASE COMPLETE BOTH SIDES OF THIS FORM! 
 


